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August 28, 1957

Bishop Canyon Uranium Corp.
Box 2016
Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Mr. Eric Engbrecht, Oil & Gas Inspector for the
Commission, has made an inspection of the location
for your Pear]l Forest No. 1 in Unit B of Section 11,
T-18=5, R-38~E and has found that the rat hole has
not been filled.

Please notify this office when this has been
done so that a final inspection may be made.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
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